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13th December 2022 

 

 

RE: Early finish on Friday 16th December 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

School will finish at 12.30pm on Friday 16th December 2022. Years 7, 8 and 9 will be dismissed 
through the Holly Lane gates and Years 10 and 11 will be dismissed through the Marshall Street 
gates. 

Students will be able to get food at break time and at 12.30pm from the main canteen. 

Students return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023, at normal time 8.45am. Students are 
to go directly to their form. Please remind your child about correct uniform and equipment, as 
checks will be done during morning registration. 

Please see our website for further information. 

https://holly-lodge.org/  

I wish you and your family a safe and restful holidays. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mrs D Southall 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 

https://holly-lodge.org/

